
November 4, 1986 

To the oombers of the 11ssocia tion o: University Employees executive: 

.le feel the unfortunate situation reearding Patricia House was handled 

very poorly by the union executive . \',hile it is true that we as union rrre:c:bers 

voted for ratricia as 3ecretary - Treasurer, it ~as up to the e:ecutive to oppose 

her continued re-election , if the executive judged her work to be unsatisfactory . 

Also , after the investigation , Patricia should have been given the choice 

between resignation or suspension . lfo.d sr.e rcs i c:::ned, the u~ly scene at the 

u~ion meeting October 30 could have been hvoided . If Patric i a was given the 

chance to resi~n and re:used, this ®uld have been m~de clear to the membership . 

Reffardless o: her decision , i.,. s'ti' . te~ent f r om Patricia herse l f would have been 

appreciated. 

was 

'.-e also feel that Ki tty Byrn e' s comment made at the end of this disct..ssion 

distasteful a.nd uncalled for .~ 

Respectfully , 

1(.~0 
"~l~ 

YLcz?JV 5f "v;ow we can rret on to other matters , L.s \·;ell as in the officeo " or v.ords to th&t 
effect o 


